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Charleston County Convenience Centers Will Close Easter Sunday 
 
Charleston County’s Environmental Management Department will close all nine convenience centers in observance of the 
Easter holiday. Please note the following schedule below:  
 

 Bees Ferry Convenience Center  
o The Bees Ferry convenience center will be closed on Sunday, April 16, 2017 
o The Bees Ferry convenience center will resume normal hours on Monday, April 17, 2017 from  
       7:30 a.m. -  6 p.m. 

 

 Staffed Convenience Centers  
o Staffed convenience centers will be closed on Sunday, April 16, 2017. 
o Staffed convenience centers will resume normal hours on Monday, April 17, 2017 except the Signal Point 

Road Convenience Center, which will open on Tuesday from 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. 
 
For more information on recycling, contact the Charleston County Environmental Management Department at (843) 720-
7111 or visit recycle.charlestoncounty.org. 
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For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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